
KROA QUARTERLY ISSUES – 1/1/22 THROUGH 3/31/22 

 SOCIAL ISSUES 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Bobby Grunewald from the YouVersion Bible App 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - January 4th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  YouVersion and the One Year Bible 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Jeremiah Johnston from the Christian Thinkers Society 

DURATION - 9 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:40am 

DATE & TIME - January 11th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  His book called Unleashing Peace.  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Joe Hearn who is a financial advisor from Omaha 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - January 27th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Being prepared for a fiscal crisis 



PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Denise Riesen from the Willow Center in Beatrice 

DURATION - 9 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:40am 

DATE & TIME - February 3rd at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  The ministry of the Willow Center to women facing an unplanned pregnancy 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Susie Larson who is an author and talkshow host 

DURATION - 7 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:40am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - February 22nd at 6:40am 

SUBJECT -  Her book called Prevail-365 Days of Enduring Strength from God’s Word 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Lisa Anderson the Director of young adults ministry at Focus on the 
Family 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 29th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  How civil discourse can be possible today 



                                          

                                                             ENTERTAINMENT ISSUES 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with singer and songwriter Phil Wickham 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - February 15th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Phil Wickham’s music ministry and upcoming Omaha concert. 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with singer and songwriter Jordan St Cyr 

DURATION - 7 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:40am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 3rd 

SUBJECT -  Jordan’s music ministry including the song Fires and Weary Traveler  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with singer and songwriter Blessing Offor 

DURATION - 7 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:40 am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 8th at 6:40am 

SUBJECT -  Blessing’s music ministry including the song Brighter Days 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Adam Holz from Focus on the Families Plugged In 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 22nd at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  The ministry of Plugged and managing entertainment with our kids 



YOUTH ISSUES  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Ben Phillips who is the Youth Pastor of Mitchell Berean Church.  

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - January 6th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  God at work in his youth group 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Katie Trent the author of the devotional Dishing Up Devotions. 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - February 1st at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Building children’s relationships with Jesus through family fun.  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Jeff Kaiser who is the Executive Director of Camp Sonshine 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am  

DATE & TIME - February 17th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  God at work through Christian Camps 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Katie Loseke from Youth and Families for Christ in Columbus 

DURATION -  8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 10th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  The ministry of Youth and Families for Christ in Columbus 



MARRIAGE AND FAMILY ISSUES  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Pastor Todd Doxzon from Love Church in Omaha. 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - January 13th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Reading through the One Year Bible 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Chrys Howard who wrote Rockstar Grandparent 

DURATION - 9 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:40am 

DATE & TIME - January 18th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  The unique role of grandparents 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Maralee Bradley who is a mom of 8 from Lincoln 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - January 20th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Reflecting and setting goals for the new year 

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Bob Paul who is with the Focus on the Family Marriage Institute 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - February 8th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  About his book 9 Lies That Will Destroy Your Marriage.  



PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Renee Swope who is an author and conference speaker 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 1st at 6:30am 

SUBJECT - Her book called Confident Mom-Simple Ways to Give Your Child What They Need the Most  

                                                          NEWS ISSUES 

PROGRAM TITLE - Newscasts 

DURATION - Four 2 minute newscasts 

DATE & TIME - Monday-Friday at 6:00am, 6:30am, 7:00am and 8:00am 

SUBJECT - Information on national and state news along with sports and weather.  

PROGRAM TITLE - Interview with Shannon Bream from Fox News 

DURATION - 8 breaks of 2.5 minutes that aired during the stations Morning Conversation from 6:30am 
to 8:30am 

DATE & TIME - March 17th at 6:30am 

SUBJECT -  Shannon’s life story and book Women of the Bible Speak 



                                                

 

  


